
From: Nhgarden86@yahoo.com  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 7:18 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@PUC.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I urge the commission to continue to continue the current net metering policy.   

 

We are planning to install solar panels on our home within the year. We are doing this to help 

stabilize our household's costs as we struggle with the costs of living.  

 

For a household with one senior citizen and another rapidly approaching retirement, home-

generated solar power will help protect us from rapid spikes in home heating and electricity costs 

and more frequent power disruptions. The ability to sell power back to the grid is critical to 

pursuing this plan.  

 

Lisa Garcia 

 
 


